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[Notice] Labor Day Holiday Precautions

With the coming Labor Day long weekend, starting from Friday,
May 1 to Sunday, May 3, we’d like to take this opportunity to
wish you a happy and relaxing holiday. Meanwhile, please be
advised to stay cautious during the break:

* Do not travel abroad.

e Take care of personal hygiene and wash your hands frequently.
* Wear face masks and practice social distancing. Avoid crowds
and big-group social gatherings, and maintaining at least 1-
meter distance outdoors and 1.5- meter indoors between

yourself and others.
e (Call 1922 when you have symptoms of COVID-19, such as dry
cough, fever, and shortness of breath.

]
Please also check the updated information —
concerning the latest epidemic prevention in .:r
the news media on OIC webpage by scanning '.
" d

the QR code beside.

Office of International Cooperation, NCCU



